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24th June 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Induction Day – Monday 15th July 2019 - Year 4 

 

I am pleased to be able to inform you that, once again, we have been able to agree a Common Transfer Day with all 

the schools in Bromsgrove. 

This will mean that, on Monday 15th July, all the children in Bromsgrove (in all phases) will move up to the next 

year group for the day. For Year 4, this will mean that they will be spending the day at their new Middle School. 

Almost all of the children in our Year 4 will be moving on to Aston Fields Middle School, this year, and they will 

need to arrive there for 9.30am.  

All of the other children here at Finstall will be moving up to their next year group (including our new Reception 

intake). As all the staff will be teaching their new classes, we will not be able to take the Year 4 children to the 

Middle School. Thus, we are asking you to take responsibility for getting the children to the Middle School on this 

day and to collect them from the Middle School at approximately 2.30pm. This is why we are giving you plenty of 

advance notice of this event. 

Should this present you with particular problems, please don’t hesitate to contact us and we will do our best to help 

in any way we can.  

You will have received information about the day direct from the Middle School and we are sure that the children 

will be both excited and a little anxious about the day so we will be talking to them beforehand about what to expect 

in an attempt to put them at ease. 

Mr Cox, the Head Teacher at Aston Fields Middle, would like as many children as possible to arrive on foot in an 

attempt to reduce traffic congestion. Should any parents need to bring children and / or collect them by car, please 

could they park a little further away from Drummond Road so that access for the school coaches can be made a little 

easier. 

The children will need to enter the school via the gym entrance, without their parents, between 9.20 and 9.30am. 

They will then be guided into the hall where they will meet all of their friends from Finstall First.  

Children will need to wear their Finstall First School uniforms and they have the option of paying for a school meal 

or taking a packed lunch with them, as explained in the letter sent by the Middle School. They also need to take with 

them a healthy snack and a drink in a plastic bottle.    

You will be able to collect your children at 2.30pm from the area near to the gym, which you can access through the 

staff car park. 

I hope you find this information useful. Please come in and speak to Mrs Bevins or Miss Morton if you have any 

concerns at all. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 
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